
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
  
Our Y6 children have had a busy week undertaking transition days at our local secondary schools 
Cape, Mounts Bay and Humphry Davy. The children have come back excited about what they 

have seen, different subjects they have experienced and genuinely appear to be looking forward 

to the next stage of their education now they’ve had the first look. I have felt particularly proud that 

all three schools have commented on our pupils’ exemplary behaviour. Well done Y6, you have 

been a credit to both the school and your parents ☺ 
  
Mrs Mungles held a Reading Meeting for Gwenver Class this afternoon and was thrilled at the turn 

out. Everyone left with a little bit more confidence in supporting their child with their early reading 

and got to take away a Goodie Bag! 
  
Today we say goodbye to Mrs Preston for a short while as she leaves us to start her maternity leave. 

We are all excited and await the news of when Baby Preston arrives! We wish her all the best and 

look forward to having Mrs Preston back in the future. 
 

At the same time we welcome Mr Taffinder who will be doing a job share with Mrs Mungles in 

leading Gwithian Class.  
 

In the new year we will be opening the Area Resource Base – a Communication & Interaction 

focussed specialist provision for primary aged children. Mrs Gendall has joined us as a teacher for 

the ARB and will be helping Mrs Simpson-Edmands to set this up over the next few months. This is 

where all the building works are happening at the moment! 
  
Thank you for your continued support with our drive to improve our whole school attendance – we 

are currently in line with the national average of 93% - hurray!!! Keep up the good work ☺ 
  
The weather is looking really fine for the weekend so I hope you all get out in the sunshine and enjoy 

it. Only two weeks until half term – lots of important dates for your diary below. 

 

Have a great weekend! 
  
Mrs Ambrose 
  



 

 

 

 
 

  

Cape  Poppy for being so caring and following instructions 

Gwenver Kayleigh-Jane for all her extra Maths practice on Numbots 

Godrevy Fred for showing resilience and determination in his writing. Fred is working hard on 
his independence skills and the adults in Godrevy are very proud of his progress and 
confidence to have a go. 

Gwithian Florence for a fantastic learning attitude in everything she does! Always approaching 
everything she does with a smile! 

Porthcurno Summer  for her excellent work in Maths this week and for being a kind friend 

Sennen Alex for his brilliant, paired learning in English and independent learning in History. 

 

 

Our school target for 

attendance is 97% 

Monday 2nd October – Friday 

6th October 2023 

1st Place Godrevy 95.91% 

2nd Place Sennen 93.33% 

3rd Place Porthcurno 92.22% 

Gwenver Class Nancy for caring for everyone and everything 

Godrevy Class Lyndon for caring for everyone and everything 

Gwithian Class Lexi Gray for following instructions with thought 
and care 

Porthcurno Class Logan for following instructions with thought and 
care 

Sennen Class Kajus for following instructions with thought and 
care 

Raeia for Caring 

  

TEAM PENSANS CARES 

A massive shout out to Mrs. Watling who ensured we had a 

successful Census Day

Stars of the Week 

Class Stars of the Week 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
October Half-Term: Starts Monday 23rd October. Back to school on Tuesday 31st   October. 

Halloween…spooky! 

Parent Consultations: Wednesday 1st November and Thursday 2nd November evenings. Watch this 

space for slots on Arbor!  

Firework Disco: Monday 6th November  

Christmas Holiday: starts on Tuesday 19th December: 1pm 

SATS WEEK: Monday 13th May 2023 – Thursday 16th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Smartest Cloakroom goes to Godrevy this 

week and tidiest Classroom goes to 

Porthcurno. Thank you for respecting where 

you learn and your belongings.  

ONLINE SAFETY WEEKLY 
FEATURE 

The safeguarding of our 

children and school 

community is intrinsic 

and integral to all that 

we do at Pensans. In the 

everchanging online 

world that we all live in, 

Online Safety is and will 

continue to be, kept 

high profile within the 

tapestry of our everyday 

learning and teaching 

at Pensans. 

This week we had an 

NSPCC PANTS assembly 

to remind us how to 

keep safe on and offline 

regarding our bodies. 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_SzbMEVYiyg 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_SzbMEVYiyg


            
 

PENSANS 
 
(C)ommunity  
(A)spirational  
(R)elationships  
(E)xperiences 
(S)uccess 

 

TODAY IS WORLD POETRY DAY AND YOUR 

CHILDREN ARE ENJOYING WRITING POEMS 

IN A VARIETY OF STYLES.  

 

WATCH THIS SPACE ON THE NEWSLETTER 

NEXT WEEK TO READ A SELECTION OF 

THEIR POEMS. THEY ARE MAKING THEM 

BEAUTIFUL PIECES OF WRITING FOR YOU 

ALL! 

 

THIS WEEK, WE WOULD LIKE TO SHARE 
POEMS WITH YOU ABOUT OUR ETHOS: 

PENSANS CARES. 

ASPIRATIONAL 

SUCCESS 


